Serving the cities of:
El Cajon

La Mesa

Lemon Grove
Poway

Santee

Serving the
communities of:
Agua Caliente
Allied Gardens
Alpine

Barrett
Blossom Valley
Bostonia
Boulevard
Campo
Canebrake
Casa de Oro
College Area
Crest
Cuvamaca
Dehesa

Del Cerro
Descanso
Dulzura
Eucalyprus Hills
Fernbrook
Flinn Springs
Granite Hills
Grantville
Guatay
Harbison Canyon
Jacumba
Jamul
Johnstown
Julian

Lake Morena
Lakeside
Mount Helix
Pine Hills

Pine Valley
Potrero
Ramona
Rancho San Diego
Rolando

San Carlos

San Pasqual
Santa Ysabel
Shelter Valley
Spring Valley
Tecate

Tierra del Sol
Vallecitos
Wynola

Serving the Indian
reservations of:
Barona

Campo

Cosmit
Ewitaapaayp
Inaja

Jamul

La Posta
Manzanita
Mesa Grande
Santa Ysabel
Sveuan

Viejas

DIANNE JACOB

SUPERVISOR, SECOND DISTRICT
SAN DIEGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

February 18, 2020

Members of the Airport Noise Advisory Committee (ANAC)
San Diego County Regional Airport Authority (SDCRAA)
SDCRAA Administration Building

3225 N. Harbor Drive

San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Members of ANAC

As Supervisor of the Second Supervisorial District in San Diego County, | am
writing to express my sincere thanks to the individuals who participated on the East
County Working Group (ECWG) of the Airport Noise Advisory Committee
(ANAC) and 1 encourage the committee to fully consider the working group’s
input.

ECWG, comprised of volunteers representing multiple community groups in East
County, spent considerable time and effort over the last year working to address
noise concerns from aircraft on final approach to San Diego International Airport.
This was not an easy undertaking and I’m appreciative of each member’s
commitment and service.

There are considerable challenges to addressing noise concerns from aircraft in
East County. While no feasible options or solutions for flight change procedures
were identified without shifting noise to another community, I am supportive of
ECWG’s recommendation for more collaboration and discussion between the
Federal Aviation Administration and SDCRAA staff to address concerns related to
noise on final approach.

In addition, | appreciate SDCRAA and ANAC’s efforts to include and engage East
County residents impacted by air traffic noise from commercial aircraft headed to
San Diego International Airport and [ am hopeful there is a commitment to

continue working with East County on any future changes related to flight patterns
and altitude.

Thank you for your consideration.

Supervisor, Second District
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